-Department of Fublic Works
Infrastructure Services Division

January 7, 2001

Mr. Les Fafard, District Director

- Wisconsin Department of Transportation

2000 Pewaukee Road, Suite A

PO Box 798

Waukesha, Wisconsin 53187-0798
Attention: David Nguyen

Subject: Disadvéntaged Business Entérprise (DBE)
Participation and the Park East Freeway Project

Dear Mr Fafard:-

A

Mariano A. Schifalacqua
Commissioner of Public Works

James P. Purko
Director of Operations

Jeffrey S. Polenske
City Engineer
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Your consideration in this matter is greatly appreciated. If you have any.
‘questions or concerns, please contact Rhonda Kelsey, Manager of the Equal.
Opportunities Enterprise Program at (414) 286-5552 or Jeff Mantes, Chief Planning
and Development Engineer of the Department of Public Works. We look forward to
working with you and your staff in completion of this important and exciting project.

Very Truly Yours,

" Mariano A. Schifalacqua, PE
Commissioner of Public Works

Gee o K

Rhonda Kelsev




